Town Board
ROBERT TROIANO JR.
EDWARD SCOTT
DENNIS WALSH
CHRISTINE LIU
DAVID ADHAMI
MARIANN DALIMONTE

Town Clerk RAGINI SRIVASTAVA

Receiver of Taxes
MARY JO COLLINS

TOWN OF NORTH HEMPSTEAD OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR

TOWN HALL 220 PLANDOME ROAD MANHASSET, NY 11030



Jennifer S. DeSena
Town Supervisor

Great Neck Synagogue 26 Old Mill Rd Great Neck, NY 11023

February 25, 2024

Dear Journal Dinner Attendees:

I am delighted to extend my warmest congratulations to the Great Neck Synagogue as we look back on your terrific work over the past year while excitedly looking forward to 2024.

As the Supervisor of North Hempstead, I have had the privilege of witnessing firsthand the positive impact that the Great Neck Synagogue and greater Jewish community have had on our town. In this respect, I'd like to especially acknowledge **Sharon & Robert Herman** and **Ariella & Shmuel Gilad** for your efforts and devotion to the Great Neck Synagogue community. Your unwavering commitment to the betterment of your community and culture has not gone unnoticed, and it is thanks to efforts like yours that our town can grow together with communal strength and support.

I want to express my gratitude to all members of the Great Neck Synagogue for your dedication to not only your culture, but also to the Town of North Hempstead. Your charitable works continue to inspire as a shining example of how cultural exchange can unite us for a greater purpose.

May you all enjoy a wonderful evening at the 72nd Annual Journal Dinner, and once again, thank you for your tireless commitment to enriching the cultural and societal landscape of North Hempstead.

Sincerely,

Jennifer S. DeSena, Supervisor

Jenfor 5 De S_